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2015 – Notice to Shipping #31 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTRÉAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  
 
 
REMOVAL OF RESTRICTIONS ON LAKE ST. LOUIS   
 
Mariners are advised that the outflow from Lake Ontario has increased to plan regulation flow.  
As a result, the water levels on Lake St. Louis have increased and the speed restrictions 
outlined in Notice Shipping #30 of 2015, Montreal / Lake Ontario section are no longer in effect. 
 
Depending on water levels, the speed restrictions may be re-instated.  We will continue to 
monitor the conditions and advise you accordingly. 
 
 
Maisonneuve Region  
October 14, 2015 

 


